
  

  

  

NNAASSHHUUAA  HHIIGGHH  SSCCHHOOOOLL  DDRRIIVVEERR  EEDDUUCCAATTIIOONN  ((0099//22001199))  QQUUAARRTTEERR  11 

 

 

 

Next Class Begins: Monday/Wednesday begins September 11, 2019 through Thursday, November 4, 2019 

                                      Tuesday/Thursday begins September 12, 2019 through Thursday, October 31, 2019 

 

 

Classroom Meets:      Nashua High School South (3:30 pm – 5:30 pm) in Room F1004  

 

  

Fee for Program: Check is made payable in the amount of $550 to the Nashua School District.  

Refunds are only issued in the event of an emergency and there is $100 surcharge.   

Please see our policies and student expectation on our website:   

http://www.nashua.edu/schools/adult-education 

 

 

Driver Education Contact:  Renee Santos and Laurie Rothhaus 

Ms. Santos email: santosr@nashua.edu   Phone: (603) 966-2420 

 

 

The lottery will be held for one day only on Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 3:30 pm at Nashua 

High School South in the Lecture Hall (B2005) located on the second floor.  A lottery ticket will 

be given to each student as they arrive to the Lecture Hall on this day.  We will pull 38 tickets 

(seniors first, then juniors & then sophomores).  You must have your student ID.   

 

If you do not have the three required items below, you will not be eligible for the class that 

begins on Wednesday, September 11, 2019. Exceptions will not be made. 

 

1.  Must be a current senior or junior and have your student ID. 

 

2. Must have $550 in cash, money order or check.     

Payment is written to the Nashua School District. 

 

3. Must provide a photocopy of the student’s Birth Certificate or Passport  

AND must be 16 years of again on or before October 31, 2019. 

 

Please read the attached documents regarding refunds, policies and commitments. 

 

 
 

Driving begins and ends at NHS South and usually continues a couple weeks beyond the last class.  Please do not sign-up if 

you cannot make the commitment to arrive on time for your classes.  There is an afterschool bus that leaves NHS North at 

2:03 pm that will bring students to NHS South.  This bus meets in front of the gym. 

http://www.nashua.edu/schools/adult-education
mailto:santosr@nashua.edu

